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The Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy, Energy and Assistance Division will hold a public hearing by teleconference on the 2020 Nebraska Weatherization Assistance Program State Plan for Low-Income citizens of Nebraska at 10:00 a.m. Tuesday, April 28, 2020.  The hearing will be held via teleconference call to the public at: 
Conference Access Number: (888) 820-1398. 
Attendee Code: 2761487#
 
The Low-Income Weatherization Assistance Program provides free weatherization of homes to eligible households.  The types of improvements typically include energy efficiency measures such as attic and wall insulation, weather-stripping, air sealing and furnace repair/replacement.
On April 17, 2020, persons may view copies of the Draft 2020 State Plan at http://dee.ne.gov/Press.nsf/pages/NEWS041720.   Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids for participation by contacting Thomas Tabor at P.O. Box 95085, Lincoln, NE, 68508, (402) 471-3682, email tom.tabor@nebraska.gov.  
A copy of the current Nebraska Open Meetings Act is available at: 
https://ago.nebraska.gov/open-meetings#meetings-agenda
Written testimony on the 2020 Nebraska Weatherization Assistance Program State Plan must be submitted to the Nebraska Energy Office by 1:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 28, 2020.
